
APR 1 5 1Ibil 

APR 1 5 1977 

MAIORANDUM FOR: W. B. Kenna, Safeguards Branch, RO- II 

FROM: J. G. Whiteaker, Acting Assistant Director for 
Safeguards, OIE 

SUBJECT: RECO1V4EIDATION FOR A MEBNT TO SECURITY PLAN - OCONEE 

Reference is made to your Evaluation Memorandum of August 30, 1976 to 
Gen Roy (AITS #F21040H2) where you noted the licensee was using a walk
through metal detector without establishing a program to verify that 
it is functioning properly.  

flR has informed the licensee that the instrument is in'erently 
incapable of detecting non-forrous metal and they must continue 
irregular and unscheduled searches as committed to in their current 
security plan. A copy of this correspondence is enclosed. We note, 
however, that after May 25, 1977 the licensee must search all persons, 
packages and vehicles for weapons, explosives, and incendiary devices 
in accordance with 10 CFR 73.55.  

Origial Slgfned b 
J. G. Whiteaker 

James G. Whiteaker, 
Acting Assistant Director for Safeguards 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 

Endl:616 a-&'C/Leo 
As Stated Above 

cc: Gen Roy 
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